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Bulk Water Hauling Requirements Reminder 

 

This letter is being sent as a reminder to notify the Department of Public Health whenever a water 

supply emergency arises, as required by section 19-13-B46 of the Regulations of Connecticut 

State Agencies, and to only use a licensed Water Hauler when in need of a temporary supply 

of potable water for a PWS, and/or for a private well. All bulk water deliveries used for 

potable water (including temporary drinking water filling stations) must be supplied by water 

haulers approved by the department as required by section 82 of Public Act 21-121 and section 

19a-36(k) of the Connecticut General Statutes.  

A bulk water hauling notification form must be completed by the public water system and 

submitted to the DPH to provide notification when bulk water hauling is required at a public water 

system.  A list of licensed water haulers and the bulk water hauling notification form are found 

here: 

• List of licensed water hauler 

• Bulk water hauling notification form 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding bulk water haulers or bulk water hauling, 

please contact the drinking water section at dwdcompliance@ct.gov 

 

 

 

 
c:         Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Department of Public Health 
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